From: Polly Trottenberg

To: Pisman, Wendy (FAA)
Subject: Government-wide pulse survey: Please take two minutes to complete
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 1:54:32 PM

Dear colleagues,

As we start the new year, we want to better understand and quickly respond to your changing
needs. In October, you received the first “pulse survey” in our Government-wide “Employee
Voice” pilot initiative. You can explore a data dashboard with the results of that first pulse
survey here.

Today we are launching the second survey in this pilot.

Y our participation will help inform our actions on how to help our team thrive and stay
engaged with our mission.

It will only take a minute. Please click this link to answer 3-4 questions:

https://feedback.gsa.gov/ife/form/SV_0rN16a3roexyPeC?
DL=u0s0G2KuA2bvhrw_0rN16a3roexyPeC CGC_ekl.CKZxihvFiFla&Q CHI=email

Thank you for participating. I know every one of you is navigating work while also managing
your own needs and those of your loved ones. The Federal workforce is stronger because of
your commitment to serving this country.

Sincerely,

Polly Trottenberg
Deputy Secretary, Department of Transportation

This pulse survey pilot was launched by the President’s Management Council (PMC), together
with the Office of Management and Budget, the Office of Personnel Management, and the
General Services Administration.

Participation in the survey is completely voluntary. Your responses are confidential and may
be combined with administrative records and responses of other employees to provide
summary reports of aggregate trends. Individual responses will never be shared with your
leadership or agency. See more privacy information here.

Follow the link here to opt out of future emails.
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